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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 8:18 AM
To: 'Justin K. M. Sowers'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Reject the increase request: Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101

Good morning Mr. Sowers, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your comments to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 
 

Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
ssoto@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6010 
 
 
From: Justin K. M. Sowers [mailto:jickums@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 10:43 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Reject the increase request: Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 
 
Seminole County should not bear the brunt of Utilities Inc's egregious requested increase.  Please stand up for 
us, and prove you are not bought off by Utilities Inc lobbying dollars. 
Sincerely, 
Justin Sowers 
Owner of three residential properties in Seminole County  




